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SSA CBSV System Maintenance-SSNV Orders 

 
  

We have received notification from the Social Security Administration's CBSV Team that 
their services will be 

down for maintenance during the dates and times listed below. 
  

Friday, August 13, 2021 11:30 PM EDT until Monday, August 16, 2021 at 6:00 AM EDT. 
 

Processing times will be temporarily impacted by this system maintenance. 
Since our userbase is continually growing, please make sure 

everyone on your processing team is informed of this service announcement. 
 

We  apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact 

us: support@advanceddata.com 
 

For additional information directly from the SSA please visit Business Services Online 
(BSO) for alerts and updates at: https://www.ssa.gov/bso/bsowelcome.htm. 

 

Thank you for trusting us with your business! 
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